
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

From:  Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

 

To:  College Principals 

  Heads of School 

 

Subject: Change in the SEC Spanish mitigation measures for 2021 

 

Date:  2nd November 2020 

 

MATSEC would like to bring to the attention of teachers of Spanish a change in the 2021 SEC Spanish syllabus. Kindly 

note that ‘Indirect Speech’ has been omitted from the syllabus and therefore will not be assessed; ‘direct speech’ on 

the other hand will be assessed. The section of the addendum titled ‘Changes is subject content’ has therefore been 

updated to reflect this change: 

The following components have been omitted from the syllabus: 

 Subjunctive 

 Indirect Speech. 

 



 

 

  

 

 


